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Date: April 23, 2015 

 

 

 

To: CISD Board of Trustees 

 

From: Kelly Penny 

 

CC: Dr. Mike Waldrip, Sid Grant 

 

RE: Bad Weather Attendance Waiver for fiscal year 2014-2015 
 
 

On February 23
rd

, 24
th

 and March 5th the District experienced severe weather conditions 

making travel hazardous for students and staff. Therefore, the District elected to close on 

these days. As required by the State, the District has two bad weather make-up days in 

the current year’s calendar scheduled for April 3
rd

 and June 5
th

. While two of the three 

bad weather days will be made up by the District, approval by the Board of Trustees for 

an attendance waiver is being requested for March 5
th

. This will allow the District to 

apply for a bad weather attendance waiver from TEA for March 5
th

.  

 

Approval of this waiver will ensure limited financial impact to the District due to a 

missed attendance day and allow payment to all staff for the missed instructional day 

(March 5, 2015). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


